
Planning Effort Timeline

BEGIN OUTREACH 
AT COMMUNITY 
GROUP MEETINGS

EXISTING 
CONDITIONS 
DOCUMENTATION

IDENTIFY  
PRIORITIES

DEVELOP  
DESIGN IDEAS

FINALIZE 
CONCEPT 
DESIGNS

RELEASE AND 
ADOPTION

Planning Department 

begin oureach at DNA, 

PDMA, Potrero Boosters, 

CWAG, DPNWP GBD, 

and other regular 

stakeholder meetings. 

Launch Neighborland, 

an online polling and 

public feedback site.

Collect oral histo-
ries,  and hold focus 
groups, 

Public Workshop #1
Gather community in-
put to identify prior-
ity projects for Dog-
patch. 

Develop cost esti-
mates for preferred 
designs. Final ize an 
implementation plan 
for al l  public realm 
projects.

Begin using the plan 
as an instrument for 
funding and building 
projects.

Gather information 
about private devel-
opment, public plan-
ning projects,  and 
the state of streets 
and sidewalks. Iden-
tify opporunities and 
constraints for public 
realm plan projects 
in Dogpatch. Coor-
dinate between City 
Agencies.

Public Workshops 
#2A and #2B
 
Report back on re-
sults from Workshop 
#1.

Present ideas for de-
sign strategies.  Col-
lect community feed-
back on preferences.

Conduct feasibi l-
ity analyses with 
MTA, Recreation and 
Parks, Port of SF, 
Public Works, and 
others. Develop de-
sign options for pri-
ority projects.

Public Workshops
Collect public input 
on design options.
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